
Notification of A Temporary Exception to the Suspension of Benefit 

Rules for Post-Retirement Employment 

Yes, I want to take advantage of the temporary waiver to the Plan’s Suspension of Benefits rules 
approved by the Board of Trustees for work in in the building and construction industry for an 
Employer contributing to the Plan. 

I understand that once the temporary exception applies to hours worked for a contributing 
Employer in the building and construction industry from August 1, 2023 through December 
31, 2024. If I continue to be employed in Post-Retirement Service (as defined in the Plan) after 
that date, monthly payments of my Plan benefit will be suspended in accordance with the 
normal Suspension of Benefits rules. 

Name of Employer   

Employee Classification/Position 

Print Name Phone Number 

Signature Date 

Last 4 digits of SSN Email 

Return your completed form to Northwest Carpenters Trusts via mail, fax, or email: 

Northwest Carpenters Trusts 
PO Box 1929 
Seattle, WA 98111-1929 
Fax: (206) 267-0652 
Email: pension@carpenterstrusts.org 
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